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November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As a Year 3 team we are excited to invite external education providers, TeachRex, 
into our school to deliver a creative learning workshop. Because of the current 
climate, we are unable to provide the children with the opportunity to go off site for 
a school trip. Therefore, TeachRex are able to provide a similar experience on site. 
The purpose of the day is to ignite children’s creativity with an opportunity to 
explore mythical storytelling as part of our ‘Misunderstood Monsters’ topic. The 
children will be encouraged to discuss their ideas and will be taught how to use 
green screen technology to bring their imaginations to life.  
 
The workshop will take place on Monday 16th November, and we are asking for a 
contribution of £4.50 per child. This will cover a percentage of the cost, with the 
school also funding a proportion of this experience. Where possible, please make 
payment using SCOPAY. If you require an online link, please contact the school 
office. 
 
We would like to reassure you that all appropriate risk assessments have been 
thoroughly checked and we have confidence that the day will adhere to all necessary 
COVID 19 measures; the safety of our children and the staff is paramount. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

 

 

   

 

mailto:info@fjslive.net

